
KINDERGARTEN
ROUND UP!

S U N D O W N  E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L

Please Join us 
Thursday, March 10, 2022

2:15-3:15 PM
Will be held virtually through Zoom



Complete the information survey here for updates! 



Join the meeting here! 



Incoming kindergarten students must be turning 5
years old on or before September 1st. Transitional

Kindergarten (TK) students will turn 5 years old from
September 2nd to February 1st. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSehBe0a1dwv-qgyLRnx6ijOd75QaGYlx316YBfGM6h3wSxvEg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://zoom.us/j/7627076321?pwd=TjZuQ2JHeUVlQVJMeCt3YU9HYXVpdz09

